
CarelinkCloud
Future-proof your delivery and enhance your flexibility 
with the deployment of your Carelink Suite via the cloud.

Gain peace of mind with advanced security 
features that guarantee your data is securely 
stored and handled. CarelinkCloud instills 
multiple levels of controls within the  
network infrastructure to provide continuity 
and protection for all your client and staff 
information. 

CarelinkCloud adapts easily to growing or 
diminishing your resources to meet your 
business needs. There is no downtime in 
your business flow or expensive, unplanned 
changes. You simply scale your cloud 
environment on-demand. 

Getting your smart software solution up and 
running is simple with the assistance of our 
Managed Services Team. You’ll benefit from 
scheduled database upgrades, application 
administration, user account creation, and 
disaster discovery.

Whether you’ve experienced data loss or a 
malware attack, you understand that these 
disasters can have a major impact on your 
business. Secure your critical data with 
CarelinkCloud. We provide quick data recovery 
and resolve digital emergencies in no time.

Why choose Selection Panel: 

Capture data to support remote work and 
streamline community care services

Reduce time spent on paperwork with secure 
cloud-based apps 

Get near real-time client and staff data and 
make more informed decisions.

Key features:

•	 A centralised point of contact with a 

dedicated managed services team for your 

business needs

•	 Scheduled database upgrades and disaster 

recovery with no downtime to ensure 

peace of mind

•	 Monitoring, alerts, backups, for a proactive 

approach to keeping your data safe

•	 Security management that meets the latest 

global standards 

“I contend that we got just as 

much value from the business 

re-engineering advice provided 

by Carelink as we did from the 

Carelink tool suite.”

Jake Wilson, Regional PSP Manager, KARI

linkedin.com/company/civica

/CivicaAsiaPacific

@CivicaPty

carelinksuite@civica.com.au

civica.com/carelinkcloud

50k 
saving per year 

per staff member

20+  
years experience in 

managing community 

care software

Product overview

https://www.civica.com/en-au/container---product-pages/carelinkcloud/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8JdHPXJfdevyx62BSSYmSw
https://www.linkedin.com/company/civica-pty-limited/mycompany/

